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Pleased be informed that the conduct of the Workshop on the Revision

of the Prototype Curriculum Delivery Support Materials per Memorandum
DM-OUCI-2022-00205 dated 01 June 2022 has been moved from August 22-
26, 2022 to September 12-16, 2022 in order to give the field participants time
to focus on the opening of classes on August 22, 2022 per DepEd Order No.
034, s. 2022. The activity will be conducted at Tanza Oasis Hotel and Resort,
Tanza, Cavite.

This workshop will only be participated by non-teaching personnel.

Previous teacher-participants are exempted from this activity in compliance
with the DepEd Order No. 034, s. 2022 which states that “schools shall
strictly devote ten (10) weeks of every academic quarter to actual classroom
teaching.”

For reference and guidance.
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NELIA V. BE
Director IV, Bureau of Education Assessment
Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Undersecretary
for Curriculum and Instruction
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